
South Dublin County Joint Policing Committee Report 

 
The Joint Policing Committee met on 14th September  in County 

Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24. 
 

Documents presented at the meeting are available on the CMAS 
System 

 
Attendance:  Committee Members 
Cllr. G. Kenny Cllr. Brian Lawlor 
Cllr. C. Brophy Cllr. John Lahart 
Cllr. M. McDonagh R. Dowds T.D. 
Cllr. E. Walsh   S. Crowe T.D.  
Cllr. J. Hannon A. White T.D. 

Cllr. B. Bonner Philomena Poole  
Cllr. P. Kearns B. Coman 
Cllr. P. Cosgrove Micheal Noonan 
Cllr. G. O’Connell Jim Lawlor 
Cllr. M. Devine M. Kearns 
Mayor C. King Cllr. P. Kearns 

Chief Superintendent B. Mangan  

 
  

The Chair, Cllr. Gus O’Connell welcomed Chief Superintendent 
Brendan Mangan and also  welcomed the appointment of 

Superintendent Duff. 

 
The report of the May meeting was adopted. 

 
The following is a summary of the business of the JPC: 

 
Following  a request by the Joint Policing Committee, Ms. Dervla 

Quinn gave a  presentation on behalf of the Private Residence 
Tenancy Board outlining the procedures in the event of anti-social 

behaviour being reported to the PRTB.   
 

Garda reports were presented on behalf of  Chief Superintendent 
Declan Coburn (DMRW) and by Chief Superintendent Brendan 

Mangan on behalf of the Dublin Metropolitan Region South (DMRS) 
 

Reports were presented from the following Local Policing fora: 

• Tallaght 
• Clondalkin 

• North Clondalkin 
Reports were presented on behalf of the work working groups of the 

JPC: 
• Intimidation 

• Parks 



 

The County Manager presented a report on plans to celebrate 
Halloween 2012. 

The next meeting is scheduled for Friday 23 November, 
2012. 


